CITY OF WASILLA

290 E. HERNING AVE.
WASILLA, ALASKA 99654-7091
PHONE: (907) 373-9050
FAX: (907) 373-9085

COUNCIL MEMORANDUM
NO. 97-77

FROM: Clerk’s Office

DATE: October 21, 1997

SUBJECT: November 10, 1997 Regular Council Meeting

The next council meeting is scheduled for November 10, 1997 which is in the
same time frame as the AML conference. With Mr. Carney being excused from
the next two meetings and Mrs. Cottle, Mrs. Keller and Mr. Fuller will be attending

the AML Conference, there will not be a quorum for the November 10, 1997
council meeting.

Recommend: Cancel the November 10, 1997 regular meeting so that adequate
notice can be given to the public.




